COPY OF AIR LETTER

[ LOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

lassn(S)
RNC 71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3

1st October, 1953.

Dear Sirs,

Motorship "BRUNA"

I have your letter of the 3rd September,and am
obliged to you for forwarding & CODY of the report of
survey issued last February by the Comisariado Espanol
Maritimo at Ceuta.

It is noted the refrom that a repalr was carried
out on the screwshaft by f£11ling in the wasted parts
by means of electric welding, and 1n this connection
it is thought well to inform you that & repalr of
this nature is not approved by this Society, such
i repairs being unreliable, resulting sometimes in
failure without warning.

It is therefore consldered that a new screwshaft
should be fitted at the first opportunlty, and I shall
be obliged 1f you will kindly furnish me, for the
information of the Comnittee, with your proposals
as to what arrangements you are able to make for this
matter to be dealt with at an early date.

I would add that the vessel's class is also subject
to an 2dditlional bllge pump being fitted at the first
avallable opportunity.

Yours faithfully,

c.c. Gib.

Assistant Clerk to
the Classification Committees.

Messrs. Soclete Liberienne de Transports (C) At

~ Maritimes S.A., & é?(};?(?
Rue Don Fernando de Portugal 44, 2°Dp.
TANGIER, Moroccoe
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